18th January 1991

Most Reveradd Bkshop Paul Tanner
100 South Ocean Roulevard,Apt 2-F
PALM BEACH, Florida 33480

Dear Most Reverend Bishop Tanner,

Becauze my secretary 's troubles, we did not send any Christmas
Card this year.

Thank you for your kindness, sending us a card and a prayer. We
need very much the prayer toc try to stop the Sadam Hussein war
hefore it becomes a8 holly war.

Fernando A. Rubid
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